
 

Public Notice 
Post-Election Audit of Nov. 3, 2020, General Election 

State law mandates that 5% of all voting precincts have their machine totals audited 
following any election or primary. A total of 743 voting precincts were used during the 
election held on Tuesday, November 3, 2020. 38 districts were selected. Offices on the 
ballot that will be subject to the audit were also selected in a drawing by the Secretary of 
the State. The offices subject to audit are Representative in Congress, State Senator, 
and State Representative. 

The election conducted at the Somers Town Hall was chosen as a polling place to 
be audited. 

This will serve as notification that the Post-Election Audit of the November 3, 2020, 
General/Presidential election will be held on Monday, November 30, 2020, beginning at 
9:00 AM in the Somers Town Hall Auditorium located at 600 Main Street, Somers, 
Connecticut. 

Public Act 07-194 provides that the audit “shall be open to public inspection.” 

CDC Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) recommendations for election polling locations 
will be followed while conducting the audit. All staff, auditors, and observers shall be 
required to wear a facemask or cloth face covering that covers his or her mouth and 
nose while in the Somers Town Hall.  Any questions can be directed to the Registrar of 
Voters at (860) 763-8211. 

David P. McCaffrey 
Robert W. Schmidt 
Registrars of Voters 
 
Posted: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 
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